PC Committee

From: Julie <julie.williams1209@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 12:57 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: SAVE KEAWAKAPU

Keawakapu beach is a home beach for a lot of our local community. There as so many other beaches along the stretch
of this beach way that are all built up with hotels for tourism. Please consider leaving this a part of land for local Ohana
to come and enjoy. One of the best parts of living and being on this side of the island is that it is not all about
commercial buildings being everywhere and you can still have access to parks and parking. This would be a huge take
away for the locals who live here.

Thank you for your consideration,

Julie Williams

Sent from my iPad



